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“Fights for fairer access to land in NSW and represents the interests of prospectors and fossickers”

Dear Members,

Sincere apologies for the long gap between the last NAPFA News and this one! For a variety of
reasons we have been ‘off the air’ but now have our IT systems up and running again and have re-
established our newsletter email capability, and have shared out some of the editorial production.
So we promise to be better in the future!

We plan to communicate frequently by email. Hopefully there will be something worth saying every
couple of weeks. Mostly such updates will be quite brief and limited to a couple of topics.

2015 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AT HILL END 7 NOVEMBER

This is an early notice that the 2015 NAPFA Annual General Meeting will be held at Hill End on 7
November — Saturday at 2 PM. Location Glendora Camping Ground — same place as the last two
AGMs.

We will send out a complete AGM package soon. But for now please mark that one in your calendar
and plan to be there if you can. Hopefully you will be able to combine it with some fossicking!

There is some mis-communication that the AGM meeting will be at Lake Burrendong as part of the
Goanna Gold Muster in October. Please note this is not the case — the AGM will be at Hill End.
There will be several NAPFA committee members at the muster though, so feel free to say hello!

That’s all for this NAPFA News. This short update is also serving to test our new email system, so if
you have any issues with it please email: Napfanews@napfa.net and we will see what can be done.

Cheers

Stephen Dangaard
President
NSW&ACT Prospectors and Fossickers Association.
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